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 Objection

Comments I Strongly Object to this Planning Application, Please do Not Destroy more of our Beautiful 
Countryside. 
Daily I walk with my Dogs in Pallingshurst Woods, such a Tranquil place to walk, so much Nature and 
Wildlife, listening to Birds singing as I Walk-What a Major Impact this Clay Pit and Recycling Centre 
would have on Nature, Wildlife and their Habitat-It would Destroy it-It would disturb the Badger Set 
Near the layby, destroy the mature Trees where Rare Bats Roost and destroy the magnificent Bluebell 
Woods (Bluebells protected by The Wildlife and Countryside Act) 
 
Pallingshurst Woods is a most Unsuitable Location for a Clay Pit and Recycling Centre - Access to the 
Site will be via very Narrow, Winding Country Roads , Increased Traffic along these lanes  including 
HGV Trucks (42 a day)travelling To and From the site will be a severe safety risk to other existing 
Road users, Pedestrians, Cyclist and Horse Riders - these HGV trucks entering and exiting the site on 
a Bend- An accident surely to happen 
 
The Development of a Clay Pit and Recycling Centre will increase Carbon Emissions-Machinery and 
Diesel Generators creating Pollutants and of course the Felling of the trees-more damage to the 
Environment 
 
The Loss of the Parking in the Layby and the Closure of Footpath 792-1 will be such a loss- stated as a 
temporary closure 
33 Years ?  When it Re-opens if still Alive I will be 88 years old ! 
 
Please Reject this Planning Application- Do Not allow this Remote and Tranquil ancient Woodland to be 
Destroyed 
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